
Sonoma County Wildlife Rescue’s 
Public Tour Social Distancing Guidelines for COVID-19 
 

• Anyone experiencing any symptoms associated with COVID-19, should not enter the facility.  

• Tour groups are not to exceed 10 people, not including the docent. Youth under the age of 18 

must be accompanied by an adult.  

• Reservations are required to attend and can be made by calling Sonoma County Wildlife Rescue 

at 707-992-0274 ext. 3 option 0. Guests without a confirmed reservation will not be permitted to 

join the tour. 

• Tours will be conducted completely outside and will not begin inside of the Education Barn. 

• Tour guests outside of the same household are always to maintain a 6-foot distance from other 

tour groups during the tour, no exceptions.  

• Tour guests will be screened by the docent for symptoms prior to the tour. The docent 

conducting the screening will avoid close contact with tour guests. Both screener and participant 

will wear face coverings during screening.  

• Tour guests are required to wear face coverings throughout the tour regardless of the tour being 

held outside. Those unwilling to wear a face covering for the duration of your time at Sonoma 

County Wildlife Rescue will be asked to leave immediately. 

• Tour guests are encouraged to pay tour admission over the phone at time of reservation. Those 

who do not pay in advance must pay outside of the business dwelling and must wait outside of 

the administrative office until staff to comes out to greet you.  

• Tour guests are not permitted to enter any indoor building of Sonoma County Wildlife Rescue.  

• Names and contact information of all guests must be documented at the beginning of the tour. 

Those unwilling to provide this information will be asked to leave.  

• There will be no direct physical contact between groups from other households. Previous animal 

adaptation activities requiring physical contact between guests will be suspended until further 

notice.  

• Tour guests must provide their own face coverings, water and sunscreen. Food is not permitted 

on the tour.  

• Tour guests will arrive no earlier than 10 minutes prior to the tour and will leave promptly once 

the tour is over. Congregating before or after the tour is not allowed.  

Any guest not in compliance with these guidelines will be asked to leave immediately. 

Sonoma County Wildlife Rescue’s 
Private Tour Social Distancing Guidelines for COVID-19 
 

• All COVID-19 Social Distancing Guidelines for Sonoma County Wildlife Rescue’s Public Tour apply. 

• Private tour reservations must be made at least 2 weeks in advance and are subject to 

availability.  


